
 

 
 

NOTICE FOR ALL RESIDENTS AT  
THE BAYSHORE 

 
 

CANADA DAY HOLIDAY  
 

Please be advised the management office will be 

closed and the full-time Superintendent Gino will be 

off duty for the Canada Day Holiday on 

MONDAY JULY 2, 2018 

Sylvan & Gina, the Assistant Superintendents, will 

be on duty during this time.  

In case of emergency, please contact  

Sylvan 905-424-5173 

 
The Management Office will re-open on  

Tuesday July 3rd, 2018 
 

 
Shelley Hutchinson,  

Registered Condominium Manager 

Agent for and on behalf of DCC#19 

June 28, 2018 


